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Lynne Baldwin

From: Nathanael Stock

Sent: 21 January 2022 19:08

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Application No: 21/02893/REM

From: Caroline Morrey <Caroline.Morrey@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 08 November 2021 16:23
To: Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Application No: 21/02893/REM

Hi Nat,

I have looked at the arboricultural report and the tree protection plan and I am happy with both. If the tree 
protection plan is adhered to then the work proposed will not have a detrimental impact on the trees to be retained 
on site. In addition, I am happy with the planting proposals. However, I have not been able to find any information 
regarding the size of trees to be planted or the tree planting pits. We would need to see this information. 

If you have any questions, let me know.

Thanks,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer (North)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221926

Please note I work Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday mornings

www.cherwell-gov.uk

Follow us:

Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Twitter@cherwellcouncil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 
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